
Demolition at Addison Creek Reservoir and Thornton Reservoir 

 
Project Number: 11-186-AF 

Service Area: Calumet and Stickney 

Location: South Holland and Bellwood, IL 

Engineering Consultant: In-house design 

General Contractor: To be determined.  

Estimated Construction Cost: $970,000*
 

Contract Award Date: December 2017*
 

Substantial Completion Date: April 2018* 

 
Project Description: Demolition of the three buildings and a tank at the Addison Creek Reservoir site in Bellwood, IL. 

Demolition of the three buildings and two sheds at Thornton Reservoir site in South Holland, IL.  

Project Justification: Safety.  The purpose of the contract is to demolish old buildings no longer need by the District. The 

demolition of these buildings will eliminate safety concerns. 2795 Washington Boulevard in Bellwood, Illinois, requires the 

demolition of three buildings and a tank. The Thornton Reservoir site at 17001 State Street in South Holland, Illinois, requires 

the the demolition of three buildings and two sheds.  

Project Status:  The project is currently in final design phase. 

This project is funded under the Capital Improvements Bond Fund. See Section V Capital Budget for additional information.  

*Information shown is estimated. 
 

 


